I am writing this letter as my official endorsement for Jeff Smith to become our next Montgomery County Sheriff. I have known Jeff for nearly 20 years and he has always shown the integrity and leadership needed to not only hold the position of Sheriff, but to be the leader in that position I feel Montgomery County needs.
I have not only worked for Jeff but also alongside Jeff over the last 20 years. His willingness to do what is right regardless of who is involved was always apparent. Whether Jeff was our Undersheriff or the Director of Montgomery County Emergency Services, Jeff was always willing to put his experience to use for the betterment of our communities.
Jeff has been instrumental in assisting our School District increase security measures and develop improved emergency action plans to help counter act current societal events.
As a father of two young children, a Board of Education Member for the Fonda-Fultonville Central School District, and a First Responder within Montgomery County, I want to thank Jeff for not only making our children’s safety a priority, but also his willingness to help others regardless of his job title.
Please join me on November 6th, 2018 and support Jeff Smith as Montgomery County’s 66th Sheriff.

Mike Lewis,
Fonda-Fultonville Central School District Board of Education
Father of two children within Montgomery County
Road Patrol Sergeant, Montgomery County Sheriff's Office

